
Are you a Registered Nurse? Would you like to

work per diem where your children go to school or

work within your community? Then look no further!

The Denville Township Schools are looking for Registered
Nurses to work with our current school nurses as substitutes
in all of our schools and for field trips. We will train you on
the use of Genesis for nursing notes and the inner workings

of each school's health office.
Knowledge of child and adolescent development is

beneficial but not required.

(School Nurse Certificate not required for substitutes)

https://www.denville.org/district/employment_opportunities
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